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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                           
 
LIGHTING OF THE LOVE CANDLE                                          
 
SONGS OF PRAISE O Come O Come Emmanuel** 
 Psalm 24 (The King of Glory) 
 He Shall Reign Forevermore 
   
PASTORAL PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
ANTHEM How Great Our Joy  
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC What Can I Give Him / Doxology 
 
SCRIPTURE Matthew 22:34-40 (Page 980) 
  
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG Emmanuel 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
 

** Feel free to join the NHCBC Choir in song  
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“Love is Louder” 

 



Announcements 

 

Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex. 
The ushers will collect them before the service. 
 
Christmas Eve Service 
Join us on December 24 for our Christmas Eve service! 
6:30 p.m. Special Music 
7:00 p.m. Candlelight Service 
 
Don’t Forget to Pick Up Your Zroni Rolls! 
Zroni rolls can be picked up after today's service from Shannon 
Porterfield who will be located in the Cafe. If payment has not already 
been made it is due at time of pick-up. Thank you for your support! 
 
New Sunday School Class Starting in January: 
The Moral Teachings of Jesus, led by Josh and Joanne Maddock. 
The teachings in this class will follow Pastor Jeremy’s sermon series 
starting in January. 
 
Save the Date for NHCBC’s Annual Meeting 
Sunday, January 26 there will be a potluck lunch following worship and 
the meeting will begin at 1:00 p.m. Those with last names A-I  are 
asked bring a side dish to share and those with last names J-Z are 
asked to bring a main dish to share. The meeting will include the 
election of Board and Committee members for 2025, approval of the 
budget, and other business. 
 
Financial Giving Reminders 
If you have not already done so, be sure to turn in your 2025 Estimate 
of Giving pledge card. You can place it in the offering plate or mail it to 
the church. 
 
Catalyst Youth is off for the Christmas break and will resume on 
January 4. 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary basis.  
Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely confidential, the 
funds you contribute have helped many people over the years at 
NHCBC.  Make your contribution in one of the envelopes provided in 
the pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and place in the 
offering plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  If you have 
such a financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori Tissue. 



 

Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 December 22 December 29 
Nursery/Toddler Room Aurora Clark Cindy Rudolph-Dugan 
Ushers Amy Mendicino Lynn Berney 
 Norma Morrow Ed Schneider 
 
Thank you to our worship team: Song Leaders Jonathan Jones and 
Montse Briceno Mezquita; Percussion Mark Mendicino; Guitar 
Jonathan Jones; Livestream Sarah Hefferin; Video Tech Adam Claus 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
      
Today:   2:00 p.m. Choir Christmas Rehearsal 
 
Tuesday  
(Christmas Eve): 12:30 p.m. Pleasant Valley Shelter 
   5:00 p.m. Choir Rehearsal 
   5:30 p.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
   5:40 p.m. Special Music Rehearsal 
   6:30 p.m. Christmas Eve Special Music 
   7:00 p.m. Candlelight Service 
           
Next Sunday:   9:15 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m. Worship 
   
   
 

  
   


